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Hello and welcome to the first issue of Shark News the official newsletter of Cape 

May County Amateur Radio Club. Every month you will find information on 

what is going on in with in the Club.  

Also other ham radio related things will be in this newsletter and other cool 

things. Any suggest and /or comments can send to  

cmcarcnewsletter@gmail.com.  
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From The Desk Of The President:   

We are in the process of moving forward with Field Day and Lighthouse Weekend at this time. 

We are still looking to have an in-person meeting in April at the OEM.  

PLEASE everyone be safe and talk to you on the 17th.    

After the March 17, 2021 only paid up members will receive CMCARC e-mail about events & meetings. 

To everyone who has paid your 2021 dues Thank You, to the people who do not want to stay with the Club 

Thank You for the time you have been with us. 

I hope everyone will be paid up by meeting night or have called in. 

The March 17, 2021 CMCARC Meeting will be by Zoom.                         



 

 

 

 

If you are celebrating anything in March. Like a birthday or anniversary, or a new job, or retiring from a job. 

Happy Birthday to you. Happy Anniversary.  Congratulation on the new job and enjoy your retirement.  If you 

have anything  special coming up in April and you would love to share it with the club. Please let me know.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                    Fun and Games 
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Found on Youtube 

 

The Antique Wireless Museum Presents K0SM's 3 Hartley 

 
Back in the 1920s, when electronic breadboading often used a real wood breadboard, swiped from the kitchen in 

the dark of night, a limited supply of commercial electronic components inspired ham radio hobbyists to roll their 

own capacitors, inductors, switches, and whatever else was needed to build a transmitter. 

 

Today, Andy Flowers, call sign K0SM, recreates early transmitters using the same techniques and components that 

were used back in the day, and he uses them on the air. Most of Andy's transmitters are based on the oscillator 

circuit that Ralph Hartley designed while working for Bell Telephone in 1915.  

 

https://youtu.be/55BSZutTFEs 

 
From: Gregory Nitkowski <N2BSA 
To all Cape May ARC members..... If you have ever added KH3 (Johnston Island) to your Log, 
you may find this article interesting.... Enjoy the day folks es good DX... es Happy Days...! 
73 de N2BSA.... AR 
  

 

https://youtu.be/kzvuJtqUGiY 
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THIS SPACE FOR “RENT” (aka Call For Articles) 

For “Rent”? Sort of... Rather, do you have any news of interest to the SHARK readers. Have you run across Some 

amateur radio related news items? How about links to home brew projects or new equipment? 

 Have you worked or played with a new technology. 

 Or maybe you’re one of the more experienced operators in our community.  

You don’t have to be a Pulitzer Prize winner to submit an article. I’ll take anything, but would love to get articles 

that are at least two pages in length (single-spaced). Photos are great, too! Please remember, any submissions 

need to be free of copyrights. Creative Commons are okay, but I will need references to be able publish them with 

attribution. The deadline for submissions is generally the 25th of each month; however, submissions received after 

the deadline will be considered 

Thanks & 73 DE KB2YJD, Editor 

 

 

Viewpoints expressed in the Shark News do not necessarily reflect those of the club, or of its members, directors, 

or officers.. 

 

 
 


